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I refer to my letter of 22 September 2005 enclosing the statement of Dr Peggy Brown.

In that letter, I also referred to Dr Arnold Waugh. I wish to clarify that Dr Waugh
was, at the relevant time (around December 2002), Principal Adviser in Psychiatrxy,
Queensland Health, but he now holds the position of Clinical Director Mental Health
Services, Redcliffe-Caboolture Health Service District.

Regards

Peter



